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LDC   Parent   Meeting:   Englewood   Middle   School   
● When:    Wednesday,   May    19th,   5:00   PM-7:00   PM   
● Where :   Englewood   Middle   School   Patio   
● Why:    Come   and   celebrate   the   end   of   the   school   year!   

  
  

CLDE   Summer   EL   Camp   June   1st-June   11th   
Summer   English   Learner   Camp   will   be   held   at   Clayton   
Elementary   School   8:30   AM-3:00   PM.   Invited   students   grades   3-5   
will   get   to   explore   topics   in   science   with   fun   and   creative   
hands-on   activities   that   help   them   develop   language   and   
literacy   skills.   On   the   last   day   of   the   program   students   will   get   to   
take   a   field   trip   to   the   Denver   Museum   of   Nature   and   Science.     

  

  

CLDE   Home   Language   and   Literacy   Program   

The   CLDE   Home   Language   and   Literacy   Program   will   be   
providing   books,   and   games   to   our   multilingual   students   and   
families   in   grades   K-2.   This   year’s   program   theme   is   fairytales,   
where   families   get   to   use   language   to   tell   stories   and   describe   
characters   in   classic   stories.   The   books,   games   and   materials   will   
be   provided   in   English   and   Spanish   to   promote   home   language   
literacy.    Link   to   Flyer   
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PPfYqf5xqg_D9HG30asVL3w--_FUpHvO/view?usp=sharing


  

  

Thank   you   Englewood   CLDE!   
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

I’m   grateful   to   have   been   given   the   opportunity   to   serve   as   the   District   Culturally   and   
Linguistically   Diverse   Education   TOSA   these   past   three   years,   and   ELD   Teacher   at   EMS   for   five   
years.   It   has   been   rewarding   to   bring   together   district   leadership,   teachers,   and   families   to   
advocate   for   the   needs   of   our   multilingual   learners.   I   will   be   leaving   Englewood   Schools,   and   
continue   to   serve   school   districts   in   a   new   position   with   the   State   of   Colorado.   I   know   that   the   
outstanding   Englewood   CLDE   team   will   provide   support   for   our   multilingual   learners,   and   
continue   to   advocate   for   their   inclusion   in   district   policies,   and   school-wide   practices.   I   am   
hopeful   that   Englewood   Schools   will   continue   to   improve   its   service   of   our   diverse   
community.   Thank   you   for   your   dedication   to   our   students   and   their   families!   

With   much   gratitude,   

Lorenzo   Moreno     
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